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CAIT COMPLIMENTED DELHI LG FOR WITHDRAWING COVID RESTRICTIONS 

IN DELHI- A PRAGMATIC STEP-SAID CAIT 
  
The Comfederation of All India Traders (CAIT) has complimented Delhi LG Shri Anil Baijal for 
accepting the suggestion of the CAIT and lifting the covid restrictions in Delhi. The withdrawal 
of odd-even system and weekend curfew will ease the business environment in Delhi to a great 
extent and the business can be revived now though it may take a longer period for the trade to 
come out from the slumber caused due to covid restrictions in Delhi-said CAIT Secretary 
General Mr. Praveen Khandelwal who thanked LG Shri Baijal for taking this much awaited step. 
  
Mr. Khandelwal said that since Delhi trade suffered a huge loss of about 70% in business in the 
past 25 days, the traders of Delhi , will find lifting of the restrictions as a bigger step of the LG. 
By raising the limit of persons from 20 to 200 or 50% of the capacity for weddings, hotels and 
restaurants, the LG has given opportunity for Delhi people to discharge their family and social 
obligations particularly at a time when the wedding season is currently continuing. The traders 
will continue to observe covid social protocols with all sincerity-assured Mr. Khandelwal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


